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Sally Munk

From: Windebank, Matthew <Matthew.Windebank@casa.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 26 May 2025 12:14 PM
To: Jess Fountain; Airspace Protection
Cc: Sally Munk
Subject: F17 6849-19  Notice of Exhibition – Moree Battery Energy Storage System 

(DA25/6636) - CASA REPLY [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL 
Good afternoon Jess, 
 
The proposed battery storage system as presented will not present a hazard to aircraft operations.  CASA has 
no objection to the proposal as presented. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Matthew Windebank 
Aerodrome Engineer |  Geospatial Assessment  
Air Navigation, Airspace & Aerodromes Branch 
CASA Air Navigation, Transformation and Risk Division   
 
p: 131 757  
e: matthew.windebank@casa.gov.au  
 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 

From: Jess Fountain <Jessica.Fountain@dpie.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 20 May 2025 4:08 PM 
To: Airspace Protection <Airspace.Protection@casa.gov.au> 
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Cc: Sally Munk <Sally.Munk@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Notice of Exhibition – Moree Battery Energy Storage System (DA25/6636) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure has received a development application for the Moree 
Battery Energy Storage System (DA25/6636). Please see the attached letter. 
 
The application and accompanying documents will be on public exhibition from Wednesday 21 May 2025 until 
Tuesday 3 June 2025 and can be viewed on the NSW Planning Portal at 
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/daex/under-consideration/moree-battery-energy-storage-system-
da256636. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Sally Munk on (02) 9274 6431 or via email at 
sally.munk@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Regards 
 
Jess Fountain 
Project OƯicer 
Energy, Resources and Industry 
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure 
 
T (02) 9860 1559 E jessica.fountain@dpie.nsw.gov.au 
 
dphi.nsw.gov.au 
 
Level 31, 4PSQ, 12 Darcy Street, PARRAMATTA NSW 2150 
Locked Bag 5022, PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. I also 
acknowledge all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staƯ working with the NSW Government.  
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
IMPORTANT:  
 
This email may contain confidential or legally privileged information and may be protected by 
copyright. It remains the property of the Civil Aviation Safety Authority and is meant only for use by 
the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply 
email and delete all copies, together with any attachments.  


